
While we work through this health crisis, the Township of Readington will be suspending minor 

work inspections (i.e. water heater replacement, furnaces, air conditioners and the like) until at 

least March 27th, 2020.  We also ask the public to help prevent the spread and transfer of this 

virus by dropping permit applications in the exterior municipal drop box to be processed.  

Residents and contractors may also apply, schedule, and check on inspections using 

SDLPORTAL.COM.   

 

Residents and contractors should refrain from scheduling any inspections if anyone in the 

property is displaying any symptoms of illness or have recently traveled outside of the country. 

 

You may also visit the Township website to find the relevant links to zoning, fire prevention and 

construction permits.  Contact information for the code enforcement officers can all be found on 

our website.  Please also feel free to contact us via the email contact forms located on each of 

the department's web pages. 


